
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We break up today for the Easter holidays. Well done to all the 

cast for the fantastic progress made this term – we are on track to 

stage a fantastic show! 

We plan to return on Monday 20 April and classes will then follow every Monday until 

performance day on Monday 15 June with the exception of half term week on Monday 25 

May. This includes a rehearsal on bank holiday Monday 4 May.  

On performance day Monday 15 June we will meet as usual from 9.30am until midday. 

This session will include our dress rehearsal. The children should then return by 6pm for a 

performance at 6.30pm.  

Due to the developing Coronavirus situation there is a chance we may be unable to start 

back on 20 April. We will follow government guidelines and inform you by e-mail if there 

will be any changes to our schedule so please make sure we have an up to date e-mail 

address for you. Updates will also be posted on our Facebook page so please ‘follow’ this 

if you are a Facebook user: www.facebook.com/musicaltheatre 

Please continue to spread the word about the show. It would be really good to have a 

larger chorus for the big musical numbers so if you think you know anyone who would 

like to join then it is still not too late for them to take part! 

Finally please remember if you have any questions or concerns then don’t hesitate to 

contact us at alicia@spotlight-academy.co.uk or call or text 07540 442315 

Seb and Alicia 


